Where: Suzanne Middle School, room #37

When: 3/6/14 at 6:30 p.m.

Do you want your child to be ready for High School? Suzanne
Middle School’s ELAC is offering an interactive and practical
workshop for parents and students to develop a four-year high
school plan. Due to limited seating, please rsvp by emailing
Marlene Soto at msoto@wvusd.k12.ca.us. In the email, please
include the student’s name along with the number of people
attending. Translation will be provided upon request.

For more information, please call Marlene Soto at 909-594-
1730.




